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Special Announcement

Again this year the Karl Barth Society is sponsoring a special session the day before the official opening of

the Annual Meeting of the American Academy of Religion and the Society of Biblical Literature. Here are the

details:

DATE: Friday, November 16

TIME: 2:00 -5:00 p.m.

PLACE: Bonaparte Room, New Orleans Marriott

TOPIC: "Karl Barth's Treatment of the Man-Woman Relationship:

Critical Issues for Methodology and Theology

"

PANEL: Sheila Briggs, University of Southern California

Clifford Green, Hartford Seminary

Bruce Marshall, St. Olaf College

Martin Rumscheidt, Atlantic School of Theology, presiding

Following the panel there will be a business meeting of the Karl Barth Society.

AH who plan to attend the AAR/SBL meeting are urged to arrive in time to participate in this Karl Barth Society

meeting.

Fall issue of KBS Newsletter

We hope to pubhsh the next issue of the Karl Barth Society Newsletter in October or early November.
George Hunsinger has volunteered to write a review of Paul Matheny's book Dogmatics and Ethics: The
Theological Realism and Ethics ofKarl Barth's Church Dogmatics (announced in the May Newsletter).

If you have anything to contribute (articles, book reviews, news items, research in progress, etc.), or any
other suggestions, please send them to the editor: Russell W. Palmer, 5061 Blondo, Omaha NE 68104.

Telephone (402) 558-9725, or leave a message with Monica Saxton, Department of Philosophy and Religion,

University of Nebraska at Omaha, at (402) 554-2628.




